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TAKSON HOLDINGS LIMITED

(Incorporated in Bermuda with limited liability)

(Stock Code: 918)

CHANGE OF AUDITOR

	The Board announces that Cheng & Cheng Limited has been appointed as the auditor of the Company with effect from 15 November 2007 to fill the casual vacancy left by the resignation of PricewaterhouseCoopers, and to hold office until the conclusion of the next annual general meeting of the Company.


The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of Takson Holdings Limited (the “Company”) announces that PricewaterhouseCoopers (“PwC”) has resigned as the auditor of the Company with effect from 15 November 2007 as the Company could not reach a consensus with PwC on the auditor’s remuneration for the financial year ending 31 March 2008.  The Board has accepted the resignation of PwC for audit fee reason, which is in line with the Company’s policy to control operation costs.

Both the Board and the audit committee of the Company confirmed that there is no disagreement between the Company and PwC and there are no circumstances in respect of the change of the auditor which they considered should be brought to the attention of the holders of securities of the Company.

The Board further announces that Cheng & Cheng Limited has been appointed as the auditor of the Company with effect from 15 November 2007 to fill the casual vacancy left by the resignation of PwC and to hold office until the conclusion of the next annual general meeting of the Company.

The Board would like to take this opportunity to thank PwC for their valuable services and support to the Company in the past.

By Order of the Board

Wong Tek Sun, Takson

Chairman

Hong Kong, 20 November 2007

As at the date of this announcement, the Board comprises two executive directors, namely Mr. Wong Tek Sun, Takson and Ms. Pang Shu Yuk, Adeline Rita; three independent non-executive directors, namely Mr. Lee Kwok Cheung, Mr. Chau Tsun Ming, Jimmy and Mr. Cunningham James Patrick; and one non-executive director, namely Mr. Wong Tak Yuen.
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